
 

  End of Autumn Term 

   20th December 2024 

Broadwood Primary School  

 Attendance Autumn Term 

Reception 92% 
Year 1 91.7% 
Year 2 92.4% 
Year 3 93.7% 
Year 4 91.4% 
Year 5 95.7% 
Year 6  94.4% 
Term average 93.1% 

 

Well done to  for Year 5 for winning this 

whole term’s attendance! 

Dates for your Diary  

7th January   Staff Training Day (No children in school) 

8th January  Children return to school 

9th January   Year 2 Swimming 

9th January  Year 4 after school Science Club 

   

   
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 

  

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Achievement Awards  

Autumn Term 

 Progress 
Award 

Attainment 
Award 

Nursery Mabel Hunter 
Reception Asma Jesse 
Year 1 Aadish Diana 
Year 2 Emily S Olivia 
Year 3 Byar Friba 
Year 4 Nancy Isa 
Year 5 Jack David 
Year 6  Jack Sophie 
Hi Arp Abigail Ella 
Office Jayce 
Staff Mrs Smith 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

 

Firstly, I would like to express a heartfelt ‘Thank You’ to Mrs Smith, our esteemed Year 4 teacher, who is retiring 

today after an impressive 33 years at Broadwood Primary School. During this time, she has touched many hearts 

and demonstrated unwavering dedication to her role. Mrs Smith truly deserves a long, healthy and happy 

retirement, and we extend our best wishes as she embarks on this next chapter of her life. Good Luck Mrs Smith! 

In addition, I am pleased to welcome Mr Macmillan to our team, who will be taking over as Year 4 class teacher. 

We also warmly welcome Mrs Cowan, who joins us as an additional Learning Support Assistant, dedicated to 

supporting children with Special Educational Needs. 

I am immensely proud of all our children and everything they have accomplished this term. It is a privilege to 
spend time with them daily; they bring such joy and never fail to make me smile! 

I would like to extend my gratitude to each of you for your support and generosity throughout the term; it is 
genuinely appreciated.                                                                                                                                              
A huge ‘Thank You’ to our remarkable staff, who go above and beyond every single day. I wish you all a very 
well-deserved break. 

I am extremely excited about 2025 and continuing to build on our successes.                                                             

All that remains is for me to wish you a wonderful holiday and a very Merry Christmas! 

                                  We wish each and every one of you a very healthy and happy 2025.  

Message from Mrs Mitcheson 

 
 

 


